
Review of NICE Technology Appraisal Guidance No 49: ultrasonic 
locating devices for the placement of central venous lines 

 
Review Decision 

 

NICE was recently asked by a manufacturer to reconsider the decision to 
place this guidance on the static list, i.e. the guidance remains current without 
requiring an update.  
 
Our Guidance Executive has considered the information provided and decided 
that it does not suggest that the current recommendations are invalid and they 
have concluded that there is no reason to change their previous decision that 
the guidance should be transferred to the static list.  

We will consider a review when further information becomes available. 
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